
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL 

DISTRICT MEMORANDUM 

TO: Nancy Rock, President 
Members of the School Board 

� 
THROUGH: David Vadiveloo, Chief School Administrator � 
FROM: Dennis Niedermeyer, Interim Director of Finance ·-------�

-

DATE: July 30, 2022
SUBJECT: Contracts over $10,000- SERRC 

2020-2025 STRATEGIC PLAN SUMMARY 

Memo No: 
--------

(Action Item)

4.0 FINANCIAL & OPERATIONAL STEWARDSHIP: Effectively employ our operational
and financial resources to support our strategic goals and long-term stability of the district.
4.2 FINANCIAL STEWARSHIP/MANAGEMENT: Ensure financial management based on
what is best for our students.
4.5 TECHNOLOGY: Leverage technology as a tool to facilitate learning, communication and
collaboration.

Issue Summary: 

In accordance with applicable Board policy, BP 3312, contracts and MOA's $10,000 or greater
require Board approval.
Background: 

The Schools and Libraries Program, commonly known as "E-rate, 11 provides discounts to assist
schools and libraries obtain affordable internet access.
SERRC Alaska Educational Resources center has provided services to the School District for 
many years surrounding the overall E-Rate management and submission of required state and
federal applications for the annual E-Rate and Broadband Assistance Grant applications. The 
FY23 school year projected funding is approximately $5.1 million. SERRC service is essential in
securing this funding.
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